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King Street Odor Control Project Update - June 4, 2008 
 
Work in South King Street in the vicinity of King Street Station begins today, 
Wednesday, June 4.  King County's contractor will cut concrete and begin 
locating utilities along the vent pipe path from 6 p.m. until approximately 
midnight.  The contractor will have traffic control signs and personnel in place to 
ease congestion around the work site to (see diagram on reverse).   
 
Access to King Street Center, King Street Station and parking spots along the 
westbound lane of South King Street will be maintained throughout today's work.  
 
To reduce the potential for late night disruptions to neighbors, the start time for 
the project's night work was shifted from 10 p.m. to 6 p.m. This decision was 
made in consultation with City of Seattle staff and the most directly affected 
community members.  
 
What to Expect 
 
• Increased noise and construction activity in South King Street between 6 p.m. 

and midnight on June 4 
• Reduced access along South King Street east of Second Avenue South 
• No access to Second Avenue South from the westbound lanes South King 

Street 
 
King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction.  The 
project team will work with community members to minimize disruptions to the 
daily lives of those living and working near the project site.   
 
For more information please contact the project information line: 206-205-9305 or 
visit the project web page: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/OdorControl/KingSt. 
 
Please share this update with anyone you believe will be interested in learning 
more about the project. Thank you for your patience and accommodation during 
construction. 
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Night work traffic control pattern 


